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Dear Borden School Families, 

We have the Elementary Track date set for Wednesday, June 1st!  This is a whole 

school event with K-6 students competing as athletes and 7-12 students serving 

a variety or roles throughout the day. We are so excited to be planning for this 

event in its fullness after a few lost years.  Perdue School has committed to 

attending the Elementary Track Day with us which is a very exciting opportunity! 

On Wednesday, June 1st, the Elementary Track Day will officially begin at 10:00 

AM.  Perdue School must be on the road home by 1:45 PM, so all events will be 

completed by 1:30 PM. 

On the day of June 1st, we are seeking parent volunteers to help us out.  We are 

looking for volunteers to either lead a group of athletes, or help work the BBQ for 

the canteen (cooking burgers and hotdogs).  Parents who volunteer to lead a 

group of athletes can be partnered with their own child.  We do have Grade 7-

12 students who will be working the canteen and also stationed at the various 

events around the school yard.  Our Grade 7-12 students will serve as guides 

and helpers to students, athletes, and volunteers. 

If you are interested in volunteering for the Elementary Track Day (either as a 

group leader or BBQ cook), please reach out to Ange and I so that we can 

move forward making groups and finalizing our planning.  If you’d like to 

volunteer, please let us know by Wednesday, May 25th.  We will send additional 

information for volunteers by Friday, May 27th. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.   

Looking forward to seeing you soon, 

Brody Morris – Borden School Principal    
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